Notice of Public Hearing for the Planning Board of the

Town of Newport, NY.

Please take notice that the Planning Board of the Town of Newport will
conduct a public hearing on Thursday, January 21, 2021 at 7pm at the
Newport Town Hall at 2788 Newport Road, Newport, NY 13416 to
consider the following applications:

1). Application for a Special Use Permit by Ananias Hershberger at his
proposed building site on 466 N. Gage Road, Poland, NY 13431 in the Town of
Newport. His proposal will discuss the issuance of a building for a Saw Mill in an
Agricultural District.

2). Application for a Special Use Permit by Daniel Yoder at his proposed
building site on 339 Butler Road, Poland, NY 13431 in the Town of Newport. His
proposal will discuss the issuance of a building for a Saw Mill in an Agricultural
District.

At the aforesaid Public Hearing, the Newport Planning Board, as lead
agency, will consider public response and the impact the project will have on the
community. The plot plans and tax maps for both properties will be on the Town
of Newport Website and on display at the Newport Town Office.

Due to Covid-19 restrictions, the meeting will be closed to in-person
attendance but will be broadcast live on Facebook. The Web address to view the
meeting is www.facebook.com/newportal/live. You may send in questions one or
all of the following: Regular mail-PO BOX 519, Newport, NY 13416-Post Marked by
January 14, 2021 or Email —newportplanningboard@ntcnet.com by 11 am on
January 21, 2021.

To participate in the Public Hearing, call teleconference meeting phone #
667-776-9023. No access or Pin number is required. Calling by Cell phone is
preferred as toll charges may apply to a landline.

Dated 1/08/2021

By order of the Planning Board of Newport.



